
 

 
 

   Issue No. 50 ----  Since Oct. 2019 

   
 

  
THE NEXT NEWSLETTER DEADLINE WILL BE JANUARY 30TH  

                 

 

 

Hi fellow members, 

 

From myself and your Board 

Members, we wish everyone a happy 

New year.      

 

Be safe and enjoy.  

 

The second half of the season will be 

upon us soon enough which I'm sure 

we are all looking forward to being 

productive and also to have fun.  

 

See you on the green.  

 

Regards  

 

Richard 
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Tanunda Bowling Club Night Bowls had its first taste of summer a few weeks ago with a balmy night 

enjoyed by all. The winners on the night were the ‘Here For The Beer Again’ team of Greg Liebelt, 

Anthony Linke, Aaron Bert, Steven Lange. The David Franz Larrikin award went to Erin Schutz.  

Kenny Glass was MC for the night and is pictured with them in the green shirt. 

 



Tanunda Night Bowlers enjoyed their Xmas breakup dressing up for the festive season, with Wilbur Bishop, Declan       

Robinson, Sheryl Hartwell and Erin Shutz taking out the best dressed awards. (In the photo Kenny Glass our MC is 

centre) 

 

The David Franz Larrikin award went to Elena Rudnick and Frasier Vivian for their mobile lights on the night.  

          
         And the winners for the night were the Hawk Rollers,                                The Mobile Lights on the green…. 

          Trevor Braunack, Arthur Richardson, Sam James and                                 Elena Rudnick and Frasier Vivian 

           Barry France. (Kenny Glass on the right)      

 

 

                                                                                                                                        Thank you Meredith Stewart    MS 

 



‘Sputty ‘  



                  

 

 

                       
Guess who’s kissing Santa..                                       naughty or nice.. obviously naughty Dave ! 



    Desi being Des..   Cheers!                              Rainsford Family Christmas photo                                          

Shaz & Santa                                              enjoying the day…   
             



                  

                          Watching the games                                          Thank you Santa. 

          
 

 

 

 

     Apologies if I have missed your Birthday please let me know for future Newsletters as I am still short a few members on     

   my list.        If you wish to be excluded for personal reasons please advise asap.         No ages will ever be presented  

                            

     Marg Slater    0408087529     mnslater41@gmail.com          

   



 

                                                                                            

Please check out the links below … “REMEMBER TO USE CONTROL LEFT CLICK TO VIEW” 

TBC FACEBOOK PAGE                    
                                     https://www.facebook.com/tanundabowlingclub1923/                        
 
 
 
TBC WEBPAGE                           https://tanunda.bowls.com.au                                                               
                     
 

        

 

 

                                                  
                                                                         https://lyndochlavenderfarm.com.au      (control/left click) 
 

 
                                  
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/tanundabowlingclub1923/
https://tanunda.bowls.com.au/
https://tanunda.bowls.com.au/
https://lyndochlavenderfarm.com.au/


               “SPECIAL THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPONSORS  

                                                                                     

             
  

                    
 

        
 

       

                    
 

 
                                                                    
 

 
 

                                          
 
                                                                                                      

Member’s and Sponsor’s  contribution are always welcome. 
Contact Marg by  -   phone: 08 85630012,    Mob:  0408087529 or text,    email: mnslater41@gmail.com 
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